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Stichting Wave Education

On the 23rd of November we organized a meeting
with people working at the local municipalities and
tourist organizations to elaborate more on the app
and its possibilities for the future. The meeting
started with an explanation of the project, its
objectives and its results. We explained which
countries participated and how we have set up the
project in the different countries. Next followed a
short demonstration of the app and the route that it
showed. The participants were able to give feedback.
Overall they thought the route was good, however
they mentioned that the route was far from the city
centre and train stations, making it a bit less tourist-
friendly. Their alternative was to find a route that was
closer to Scheveningen, so that it is easier for tourists
to get there with public transport. The meeting
lasted for about an hour and a half and most of the
participants were excited about the app. They were
not sure whether they would incorporate the app in
their day to day business yet, but they definitely
thought it was promising.




